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I was surprised to learn this was a potential change that may be made. I fail to see 

how reverting the process to primarily require in-person voting would be anything but 

a step backwards, and I don't see how it would benefit us. I haven't had any concerns 

over the integrity of the voting process here in Oregon, supposing that's even the 

correct line of thinking as to why this has come up in the first place.  


